


PRESS RELEASE 				St. Pete Pier™




[bookmark: _GoBack]CITY COUNCIL APPROVES LEASE WITH TEAK, INC. FOR THREE RESTAURANT CONCEPTS  AT ST. PETE PIER™  

ST. PETERSBURG, FL (June 8, 2018) –

On Thursday, June 7, St. Petersburg City Council authorized Mayor Rick Kriseman to execute a lease with Teak, Inc. for a restaurant, café and rooftop bar at the new St. Pete Pier™. 

The three concepts will be located at the Pier Head and include an upscale restaurant (Teak) a rooftop bar (Teaki) and a café (Driftwood Café.) Sample menus indicate a broad offering including lobster tails, fish tacos, a raw bar, local craft beers and much more. Plans for the restaurant include a comfortable and elegant setting with local art on display.  

Said Mayor Kriseman: "I want to thank Chuck Prather and his team for bringing this excellent concept to us and for being a part of our new St. Pete Pier. Teak, Pier Teaki, and the cafe will be a unique, outstanding addition to our already excellent food scene in St. Pete."

Additional information about the St. Pete Pier™ is available on the Pier website at: http://www.newstpetepier.com 


CONTACT: 
For technical information about the Pier: 	Raul Quintana
						Raul.quintana@stpete.org	
						727-893-7913

For General Information:             		Kristin Brett
Kristin.brett@stpete.org
727-744-2020
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